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Head teachers report
This term we have focused on transition, RRSA, assessment of where our children are in line with cfe and this will be issued in a report to all parents during the second last week of term. We have also had trips, Sports Day, House events, and celebrating the jubilee next week and the Gala thereafter. We look forward to saying hello to our new P1 and wishing our P7 children all the best. This term we have been developing our School Improvement Plan and auditing the current plan. We hope more parents will contribute tonight to the audit.
 Our PEF has been spent on Outdoor learning, a S.A., 7 chrome books and supporting trips. We have continued to offer fruit to children who forget or do not have a snack. We now will be buying furniture, ICT charging trolley and resources for our infant classes to improve the play environment and further chrome books with the remaining money. The data tells us that a SA is a very expensive intervention and that in our future PEF interventions we will upskill staff with training and resources for maths and literacy. This will all be in our new SIP.
Many thanks for the items you have bought for our new Technology programme. We will be using them in August. We require an audit of the resources before we use them. 



